
FROM THE EXALTED RULER 

February 2024 

LODGE MEETINGS 
6:30 p.m., the second and fourth Thursday of the month,  

except July, August and November. 
Lodge meets at 6:30 p.m. on February 8th & 22nd 

Jacket & Slacks for Officers, Clean/Casual for members  
 

BOARD of DIRECTORS 
5:30 pm Thursday before lodge meeting 

Thursday February 8th & 22nd 
 

GOVERNING BODY 
6:00 p.m., Thursday before first lodge meeting 

Thursday, February 8th 
 

INTERVIEW COMMITTEE 
5:00 p.m., Tuesday before Lodge as needed   

February 6th & 20th   

MEETINGS 

MEET YOUR LODGE OFFICERS 
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Donate Life 
 

 The BPOE has joined forces with 

Donate Life America. 

 Simply use your smart phone to  

scan the QR code here, or go to   

www.donatelifenewengland.org and 

register in their database. 

EXALTED RULER 
LEADING KNIGHT 
LOYAL KNIGHT   
LECTURING KNIGHT 
SECRETARY     
TREASURER 
ESQUIRE 
TILER 
INNER GUARD 
CHAPLAIN 
TRUSTEE—5 YEAR  
TRUSTEE—4 YEAR   
TRUSTEE—3 YEAR   
TRUSTEE—2 YEAR   
TRUSTEE—1 YEAR   
 

STATE TRUSTEE  
 

ELK OF THE YEAR  
 

OFFICER OF THE YEAR  

  Craig Johnson, PER POY 
Mark Westrum  PER POY 

Margaret Ligotti 
Duane Fraser 

Leon McCreary, PER PEY POY 
Dawn Burton, PEY POY  

Kevin Campbell POY 
Daniel Johnson 

Vacant 
Nancy Campbell POY 

Paul Decoteau 
James York, POY 

James Oliver Jr 
Blaine Wallace OOY 

Ken Leeman 
 

ER Craig Johnson PER POY 
 

Ann Peaslee 
 

Trustee  Blaine Wallace 

GRAND EXALTED RULER 

Randy P. Shook 
 Lawrenceburg, TN Elks #2206 

 

MAINE STATE ASSOCIATION SPONSOR 
Michael F. Zellen, PGER  Saugus-Everett, MA Elks #642 

 

MAINE STATE ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT 
Sandi Anderson, PER Waterville Elks #905 

MAINE COASTAL DISTRICT DEPUTY-GER 
Pam Heal, PER  Rockland Elks #1008 

 We are….THE ELKS! 
 

 Happy New Year!  
 

 Our daylight hours are getting long-
er! This means spring is around the 
corner.  
 I hope January wasn’t too hard on 
any of you despite the strong storms we 
had.  Annie and I had some generator 
issues that hopefully will have been 

resolved by the time you read this.  
 Hopefully some of you came to the Initiation ceremo-
ny on January 25th.  I always enjoy meeting our new 
members, introducing them to the amazing Benevolent 
Protective Order of the Elks and what we believe in.  If 
you haven’t been to an Initiation ceremony recently, or 
maybe even since your own, please watch for our next 
one and plan on attending. 
 February brings lots of important things to the Lodge. 
We nominate the next Elk year’s officers, have Past Ex-
alted Ruler night, continued Sunday breakfasts, Saturday 
lunches, and the Lodge favorite Mardi Gras! What zani-
ness will the gentlemen and ladies come up with this 
year? Will Tony maintain the crown for a third year? I 
hope you all come and enjoy the fun on the 24th!  
 Please come to the meetings, hear what’s going on, 
have your voice heard and be more involved in your 
lodge. 
. 

 See you ‘round the lodge! 

    Craig     

http://www.donatelife.net/
http://www.donatelife.net/


Like and Follow “Bath Lodge of Elks 934” in Facebook for Calendar & Updates 
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LODGE SECRETARY 
Leon “Mac” McCreary 

 

 February is here, and that means it’s 
time to begin preparing for the coming 
year by opening nominations for lodge 
officers for 2024-25! 
 By statute, nominations open the first 
meeting of February, the 8th for us.  
Any uncontested seats after that process, 
meaning those with a single nominee, 

will be set that evening and no further nominations need-
ed afterward.  For those positions with multiple nomi-
nees, the election will be conducted two weeks later on 
the 22nd.  For those positions without a prior nominee, 
nominations will be accepted again this evening and 
again single nominees will be confirmed that night.  This 
is an important process 
for our lodge, and the 
elected positions to be 
confirmed are Exalted 
Ruler, Leading, Loyal and 
Lecturing Knights, Secre-
tary, Treasurer and Five-
Year Trustee. 
 Once the elective offices are selected the ER-Elect will 
be looking for motivated members to fill the Esquire,  
Chaplain, Inner Guard and Tiler positions.  These aren’t 
directly involved in lodge Corporate operations, but are 
involved in the twice-monthly meetings, and a good posi-
tion to begin to learn more about the fraternal and busi-
ness aspects of our lodge. 
 It’s expected that some of the current officers will 
move up, while other positions will need filling anew, but 
you members are strongly encouraged to try for any of 
these positions so vital to the continuing health of both 
our lodge and our lounge.  We cannot operate either with-
out involved members to make up the fraternal and corpo-
rate officers.  See ER Craig or me to find out more about 
stepping up to the fore of the Bath membership. 
 

Yours, Mac 
 

Lodge Business 
 

The Corporate Board of Directors has met and reports: 

• Pending quotes on the south-east corner wall repairs.  
Considering including additional update projects 
(Boiler room stairs, segregate smoking room) in the 
final financing package. 

• Recommend the lodge donate $250 to New Hope 
Midcoast (Women’s Shelter).  Approved on the lodge 
floor. 

• Recommend the lodge donate $1,000 Veterans Com-
mittee funds to Women Veterans Glamping.  Ap-
proved on the lodge floor. 

Leon McCreary 
PER, PEY, POY 

May they Rest in Peace 

Coming Up! 

February 5 - Legacy Award scholarship applications 
due 
February 8 - Nominations for FY 2024-25 lodge offic-
ers 
February 22 - Balloting for FY 2024-25 lodge officers 
 

Looking ahead! 
March 3 - Maine Elks Association Spring Meeting, 
Waterville Elks #905, 10 am 
March 10 - Regional Hoop Shoot, Portland location 
TBD 
April 21 -  DD Clinic, Rockland Elks #1008, 10 am 
May 3-5: Maine Elks Association State Convention, 
Augusta Elks #964 
June 29-July 2 - Grand Lodge Convention, Austin, TX. 
August 22-25 - Third annual MCCP Weekend in the 
Forks 
 

 

Bath MEA Calendar Winners for December 
None 

 Did You Know? 
February 1st, 1895: Hollywood director John 
Ford (1895-1973) was born in Cape Elizabeth, 
Maine.  

 Known for The 
Grapes of Wrath and The 
Searchers, he also served 
in World War II as chief 
of the Photographic Unit 
of OSS, and earned two 
Academy Awards for 

documentaries made during the war. 

The Eleventh Hour 

Stephen Brzezowski 
October 24, 2002 to December 7, 2023 

 

Business Continued on page 5 
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The Members’ Voice 
 

 All committee chairs, and general members, are invit-
ed to submit articles and event pictures of interest to the 
membership for consideration.   Fliers & pictures should 
be submitted in the .jpg or .doc/x format. 
     Submittals for the March POINTS are due to 
934points@gmail.com, or to the steward by 3:00 p.m. 
Saturday, February 3rd. 

 

  Our proposed Beacon and Gratitude Grant combi-
nation was approved for $6,500.  We will use our com-
bo grant to continue our support of the Midcoast Youth 
Center. This Bath community organization strives 
to meet the needs of underprivileged and needy kids 
with a safe environment, food, clothing, and hygiene 
products and includes helping make connections to 
professional services (medical, dental, mental health) 
including giving rides to appointments.  They also pro-
vide food to take home for those in need.  Most of the 
youth supported are in the middle school and high 
school age range.  We plan to work with Midcoast 
Youth Center to cook a hot meal at the center bi-
monthly or as needed by the center.  We will also be 
available to support them with clothing donations or 
other needs that may arise.  The goal of the project is 
to support our local youth and help them grow health-
fully.  This will make our community a better environ-
ment as the youth are the future of our community.  
We will know the success of our support with frequent 
communication with the organization. 
 Our Spotlight Grant activity centered around sup-
porting the Bath Area Food Pantry.  Our lodge has a 
long-standing relationship with the Bath Area Food 
Pantry and we also assist with their needs outside of 
this grant. If they have a specific need our members 
have been able to donate.  The goal of the project is to 
assist the community with food insecurities.  It's diffi-
cult to see our success in helping our community this 
way, but we can see the lines at the food bank and we 
know there is a great need that we are helping to meet 
in our community.  Through this grant, our lodge is 
providing $2,000 to the food pantry, and for every $1 
we donate, they can leverage $5-6 worth of food! 
 A Grant Bonus is on the Horizon.  A new Grati-
tude Grant bonus is coming in FY25!  The new bonus, 
called "The Fundraising Increase Bonus" is earned 
when a lodge raises 10% more than it raised in the pre-
vious fiscal year.  Worth $500, the bonus can still be 
earned this year to be applied toward FY25's Gratitude 
Grant.  Our lodge has exceeded the GER's current per-
member giving goal ($4.80) this year, which means 

In-State Ranking Total Per Capita 

12th $2,488.00 $5.541 

From the State Trustee 
 

 The Winter MEA meeting was 
held in Bangor on 1/7/24 and here are 
the highlights and upcoming dates: 
 

 February 18th- MEA 2024-2025 
pre-budget meeting, Waterville Elks 1 
to 3pm. 
 

 February 25th- MEA Ritual team 
contest, Sanford Elks 8am till done. 
 

 March 2- MEA Budget meeting, 
Waterville Elks 2pm 
 

 March 2- MEA President Sandi Anderson’s Welcome 
Home Prom, Waterville Elks 5 to 11 pm. I put a couple 
flyers in the lodge entrance with details.  It is a formal 
dress event. 
 

 March 3- MEA spring meeting, Waterville Elks, Trus-
tees at 9 am, general business at 10 am 
 

 April 21- District Deputy Clinic, Rockland Elks 10 am 
to 1pm. This is a good opportunity to learn more about 
Elkdom. It is a required event for the ER, Treasurer, sec-
retary, Leading Knight, and Chairman of the Board of 
Directors 
 

 May 3rd to 5th- MEA State Convention, Augusta. I 
posted some information packages inside the entrance to 
the Lodge. If you are interested in going, the hotel infor-
mation is there with the dress codes and schedule of 
events.  
 

 The Maine District Deputies were announced at the 
meeting so a big CONGRATULATIONS from Bath 
Lodge #934 goes to: 

- DDGER for the Coastal District: Martha Binette of 
Portland Lodge #188. 
- DDGER for the Central District: Maine Elks Associ-
ation President Sandi Anderson of Waterville Lodge     
# 905. 
- DDGER for the Northern District: Exalted Ruler 
Elizabeth Grant of Houlton Lodge #835. 
 

 Remember to check out maineelks.com for lots of 
great information. The 2024 MEA raffle calendars are for 
sale at the lodge for $20, remember they draw a winner 
each day. 
 

See you ‘round the lodge, 

 Craig    

Nancy Campbell POY, Lodge ENF Chairman 

Donations can be made at the lodge  
ENF may also be supported at  

enf.elks.org/MyLodge  

ENF continued on Page 6 
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New Officers elected, PERs honored in February 
Randy P. Shook, Grand Exalted Ruler 

 

 A small group of actors and entertainers began this great Order on February 16, 1868. 
Look where we are one hundred and fifty six years later: We are still here to serve those in 
need, proving that “Elks Care—Elks Share.”  What a journey! 
 February is a very busy month for us as Elks.  Only two months remain in the Lodge year. 
If you still have goals you haven’t met, it’s not too late.  Get to work on them, they can still 
be accomplished.  Use the next two months wisely and you certainly can get a lot done.  It 
would be quite an accomplishment to announce to all of your Members that you have suc-
cessfully reached the goals you set almost one year ago. 
 February is when new Officers are nominated and elected for the new Lodge year.  All 
Lodges in our Order should elect leaders who are going to be dedicated to the affairs of your 
Lodge and community.  The success of your Lodge programs will depend upon their leader-
ship.  Lodge Secretaries should note that February is when you must upload the Lodge direc-

tory into the CLMS2 web page.  This information is extremely important so that updates are done in a timely manner. 
 This month we recognize our Past Exalted Rulers.  We must let them know their leadership and experience is invalu-
able to us.  A Past Exalted Rulers Night is a great way to honor them for their contributions to your Lodge.  Make them 
feel proud of their accomplishments. 
 During February, we recognize American Heart Month.  This is when we get our Lodges and communities together 
in raising awareness to prevent heart disease.  Proudly wear red during this month to show Elks care about cardiovascu-
lar health. 
 In addition to Presidents’ Day on February 19, we also celebrate Valentine’s Day on February 14.  We remember the 
people we love and those who make a difference in our lives.  To my wife, Wanda, thank you for being my valentine 
for the past forty one years. 
 Remember: “We Are THE Elks.” 
 God Bless our great Order, our troops, and the United States of America.  

Elks have handle on social media 
By Rick Gathen, Membership Marketing Manager 

 

The Elks sponsor several social media channels across many platforms.  
We utilize the following official Grand Lodge social media channels to provide authoritative information to both our 

Members and to those interested in joining our ranks: 
 

Elks National Foundation 
● Elks National Foundation Facebook page — facebook.com/ElksNationalFoundation 

 

● Elks National Foundation Twitter feed — @ElksNtnlFndtn 

 

● Elks National Foundation Instagram page — @elksinaction 

 

● Elks National Foundation YouTube channel — youtube.com/ElksNationalFndn 

 

● Midday with the ENF podcast 

 

● Elks National Foundation blog — elksnationalfoundation.blog 
 

Elks National Veterans Service Commission 

 

● Elks National Veterans Service Commission Facebook page — facebook.com/ENVSC/ 

 

● Elks National Veterans Service Commission Twitter feed — @ElksVetsService 

 

● Elks National Veterans Service Commission blog — elksveteransserviceblog.org 

 

● Elks National Veterans Service Commission Instagram page — @elksvets 
 

Grand Lodge 
● Grand Lodge Marketing and Membership Facebook Group 

 

● BPO Elks USA Facebook Page — facebook.com/bpoeusa/ 

 

● BPOE TV Facebook page — facebook.com/BPOETV/  
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Jingle Jam Chairman’s Follow-up 
  

 The Bath Elks 8th Annual Jingle Jam was held in the 
members’ lounge on Saturday December 9th.  

 MC Dave with 8th Street Entertainment kicked off the 
festivities at 3:00 pm with a mix of Christmas tunes & 
karaoke. Members and guests had a ball, bidding on al-
most fifty items (donated from local businesses and sup-
porters) in our silent auction, and munched on Jeremy's 
famous pulled pork sandwiches fresh out of the kitchen.  

 A second event, A Night Of Giving was held Friday 
December 15. Live music from Loneheart Bluegrass 
rocked the members’ lounge all night, with Dewey's deli-
cious burgers cranking out of the kitchen.  

 All the support and Christmas cheer for those in need 
this year totaled a little over $5,000!  With your help our 
lodge was able to assist eighteen mid-coast families and a 
local youth shelter for Christmas.  

 A HUGE thank you goes out to manager Robin Hart 
and the Board of Directors, as well as our lodge members 
who supported another successful fundraising season, 
coming together as one for those in need within our com-
munity.   It takes a village.  

Together, we CAN make a difference!  

See you next December, 

Shannon  

 Hoop Shoot Teamwork 
Ron Nygaard, Committee Chairman 

 

 On December 27th some Bath Elk's members helped 
the Brunswick Elks with their Hoop-Shoot Contest at the 
Brunswick Rec Dept.  They had a great turnout and eve-
rything went very smoothly.  
 It was a team effort by both Lodges to make this hap-
pen.  I would like to say Thank You to the Bath members 
who pitched in, including Brian Champagne, Pete Hud-
son, Fred Mitchell and Tim Lee. We also had lots of help 
from Maggie Lee and Camdyn Johnson.   

 The six Brunswick winners will move on to the Dis-
trict Hoop-Shoot at the Bath Middle School in January. 
 

 The Coastal District Hoop Shoot was originally sched-
uled to take place on January 9th, but with the snow 
storm moving into the state it was preferable to resched-
ule the event rather than ask families to be out travelling 
along the coast.  The next step in the process was moved 
to Sunday, January 21st at the Bath Middle School.  
We’ll have more information in the March POINTS. 

• Recommend the lodge donate $250 to Special Olym-
pics of Maine.  Approved on the lodge floor.  

• Still waiting the formal proposal from the city con-
cerning installation of an emergency generator on a 
small piece of our Lambard Street property behind 
the Davenport Memorial. 

 

Governing Body met and reports: 
• Discussion of recent trends in inappropriate behavior 

in the lounge.  ER Johnson and Chairman Oliver will 
be meeting with individuals to clarify expectations of 
proper conduct within our facilities and toward staff, 
fellow members and guests.  Consequences of Con-
duct Unbecoming an Elk can include exclusion from 
our club facilities for up to one year, or even expul-
sion from the order. 

Business Continued from page 2 
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Statewide Elk News & Items of Interest at www.maineelks.org  

we're eligible to apply for a Gratitude Grant next year and 
eligible to earn the $500 bonus by meeting these goals: 
• If our membership support reaches 15%.  Currently, 

only 4.68% are donors. 
• Two members are Fidelity Club members, we're 

there!  Five of our members are Fidelity Club donors! 
• Fundraising Chair score exceeds a score of 550.  My 

current score is only 415.208, but I'm working on it. 
• A 10% increase in donations over last year.  Current-

ly, we are at $2,488.00, and last year we topped out at 
$2,581.45, so only $352 more would do it! 

 We are sending our many thanks to our members who 
support ENF this fiscal year.  We have seven new donors: 
Linwood Bibber, Kenneth Black, Steve Fava Jr., Joseph 
Hahn, Michael Hart, Maureen Loveitt, and Richard Poho-
pek.  Also, we have two second-year donors, Margaret 
Ligotti and Matthew Kiernan, and four third-year donors: 
Wende Chapman, Douglass Goodwin, Jonice Oliver and 
Robert Stevens.  Fifteen donors have renewed their ENF 
donor status:  Dawn Burton, Kevin Campbell, Nancy 
Campbell, Fred Denson, John Fitzpatrick, Harry Leonard, 
Craig Johnson, Richard Jordan, Leon McCreary, Lyni 
McCreary, and Richard Pelley, Paul Sargent, Raymond 
West and Jackie White.  Sixteen have reactivated their 
ENF donor status this year:  Charles Burnham, Donald 
Coby, Richard Cummings, Juliene Hart, John Harvey, 
Lloyd Jacobs, Peter Kelley, Susan Moshier, Paul Patter-
son, Kenneth Pelikan, Alvin Presby, Stanley Roberts, Bet-
ty Smith, Michael Smith, Hayden Temple, and William 
Thomas.  This donation activity reflects an 9.8% partici-
pation rate as it includes all donations.  The 4.68% cited 
above includes only those who donated $10 or more this 
year.  In addition, I know others made donations to ENF 
in December, but those names and statistics haven't made 
their way to the ENF online reports yet.  Stay tuned, and 
THANK YOU! 
 

Please support ENF, the Great Heart of Elkdom! 

Lounge Entertainment 
Shannon Fraser, Entertainment Chairman 

 

 Invite your friends and come down to the lodge this 
month for good times & great grub.  The entertainment 
committee is bringing something new to the lounge this 
year... LIVE MUSIC!  
 On the first Friday of the month, we will feature live 
music with local bands in the lounge.  Starting on Friday, 
February 2 at 6:00 pm with Disfunction Junction. Come 
out & dance the night away to a mix of country and old 
time rock and roll.  So… dust off your dancing shoes & 
bring a friend to the members’ lounge on the 2nd! 
 Thinking of something special to celebrate this Valen-
tine's Day with your sweetheart?  The lodge has you cov-
ered!  Friday February 16th Robin will be in the kitchen 
cooking up the perfect meal for both lovebirds and sweet 
singles.  Dinner will be served at 5pm, free to members 
(NO to go meals, in-house dining only) and  music & 
karaoke with 8th Street Entertainment starting at 5pm to 
rock us into the night.  Look for details on dinner to be 
posted in lounge.  Don't forget to save the date & bring 
your sweetie for a night to celebrate love at the lodge! 

 Lodge Entertainment is excited to bring 
back our 3rd Annual Mardi Gras.  The fes-
tivities kick off Saturday February 24 at 
4pm with music/karaoke provided by MC 
Dave and 8th Street Entertainment.  John 
Haggett & his crew will be serving up sa-

vory smoked BBQ at 5pm, providing a choice of smoked 
chicken thighs or pulled pork (or choose a combo plate!) 
with sides, available in-house AND to go for $18 a 
plate.  Stay for the Mardi Gras main event at 7pm... the 
battle for "queen" of the night! Contestants dress up, per-
form and go all out for the coveted title of "Queen" of 
Mardi Gras!  (Interested in more info? Contact Shannon 
for details on how you can sign up to enter the show!) 
 Don't forget to join us for Happy Hour every day 4-
5pm & be sure to keep an eye out for details on upcom-
ing events in the members’ lounge. 

See you there!  

 Shannon  

Bath Elks in Our Community 
 

 Thank your for your most generous donation of $250 
for our Annual Morse High School All Sports Boosters 
Auction on November 11, 2023.  
 As a result of your donation, we are able to continue 
to provide uniforms, equipment, conditioning, summer 
camp opportunities, and other essential items for all 
Morse High School athletic teams. 
 Once again, many thanks for your generous support of 
Morse Athletes and Morse High School All Sports Boost-
ers.  We are exceedingly grateful for your generous do-
nation. 
        Sincerely. 

        Aggie Demers 

ENF continued from Page 3 



Bath Elks Points—February 2024 Page 7 

Bath POINTS Staff 
 

Layout & Editor ….  Leon “Mac” McCreary, PER PEY  
Contributing Editor ………..…  Nancy Campbell, POY 

Lodge Membership Corner 
 

Bath by the Numbers 
As of  January 13th, 2023 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Three in a row, Let’s GROW!  It’s great to be an Elk!  
 

 Six candidates have been sent notices that they’re in-
vited to join our lodge during the January 25th Initiation 
so hopefully by the time you’re reading this the “Active” 
number above will be 423.  That being said, as of the be-
ginning of this month the below listed sixteen members 
have 29 days left to get their 2023-24 dues to me, whether 
via the post office (PO Box 334, Bath, ME  04530), with 
the Steward in the lounge, or via the online payment site 
shown at the bottom of this column.  If you know anyone 
listed below please let them know their time is getting 
short. 
 Name         Mbr Yrs  
 Chubbuck, Shayne     5   
 Flannery, Nikki      4 
 Given II, Clifton H     12 
 Gray Sr, Richard      5 
 Greenleef, Jeremy     1 
 Grondin, Dana A      25 
 Heffron, Jessica      15 
 Johnson, Andrew B     5 
 MacKenzie, Chris     4 
 MacKenzie, Kody     2 
 McMullen, Melissa     4 
 Moore, Daniel       5 
 Morse, Stephen      6 
 Nibarger, Brendon     8 
 Squillace, Michael     4 
 Travis, Marc       5 
 

 The folks above owe $93 to get caught up, but remem-
ber that dues for the coming year have increased $5, 
please pay the below amount as appropriate when making 
your payment (the online payments include a nominal sir-
charge).  For everyone already paid the cards will be go-
ing out in mid-February. 
   

 For 2024-25 dues will be: 

Life Membership will be $53 

Regular Memberships will be $98 
 

 Pay your dues in the lounge, our PO Box is checked 
routinely so a dues check may be mailed directly to the 
Lodge Secretary, PO Box 334, Bath, ME  04530, or make 
your payment through the online payment system ac-
cessed by the link below.  

Active members 417 

Candidates 8 

Pending Transfers 0 

Delinquents 16 

https://search.revopay.com/elkslodge  

Did You Know? 
 

 February 14th - Celebrated as (Saint) Valentine's Day 
around the world, is now one of the most widely ob-
served unofficial holidays on which romantic greeting 
cards and gifts are exchanged.  
 The earliest description of February 14 as an annual 
celebration of love appears in the Charter of the Court of 
Love. The charter, allegedly issued by Charles VI of 
France at Mantes-la-Jolie in 1400, describes lavish festiv-
ities to be attended by several members of the royal court, 
including a feast, amorous song and poetry competi-
tions, jousting and dancing.  Amid these festivities, the 
attending ladies would hear and rule on disputes from 
lovers.  No other record of the court exists, and none of 
those named in the charter were present at Mantes except 
Charles's queen, Isabeau of Bavaria, who may well have  
imagined it all while waiting out a plague. 
 In 1868, the British chocolate 
company Cadbury created Fancy 
Boxes – a decorated box of choco-
lates – in the shape of a heart for 
Valentine's Day.  Boxes of filled 
chocolates quickly became associat-
ed with the holiday.  In the second 
half of the 20th century the practice 
of exchanging cards was extended to all manner of gifts, 
such as giving jewelry.  

https://search.revopay.com/elkslodge
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

   1 2 

Live Music 
Disfunction 
Junction in the 
Lounge 6:00 pm 
 

 

3 

Lunch 
in the Lounge 
12pm—1pm 
 

Points  
Articles Due 

4 

Coastal Hoop 
Shoot:  
9am Bath YMCA 
 

Breakfast 
in the Lounge 
9am—11am 

5 6 

Interview  
Committee 
5:00 pm 

 

7 8 

Board of Direc-
tors 
5:30 pm 
Governing Body 
6:00 pm 
Lodge Night & 
Nominations 
6:30 pm  

9 
 

10 

Lunch 
in the Lounge 
12pm—1pm 
 

 

11 
Breakfast 
in the Lounge 
9am—11am 

12 13 

Veterans  
Committee 
5:00 pm 

14 
 

15 
 

MCCP  
Committee 
5:30 pm 

16 
8th Street 
in the Lounge 
with Dinner 

17 

Lunch 
in the Lounge 
12pm—1pm 

18 

Breakfast 
in the Lounge 
9am—11am 

19 
Presidents’ 
Day 

20 

Interview  
Committee 
5:00 pm 

 

 

21 

Events 
Committee 
5:00 pm 

22 

Board of Direc-
tors 
5:30 pm 
Lodge Night & 
Elections 
6:30 pm  

23 

 

 

24 

Lunch 
in the Lounge 
12pm—1pm 
 

Mardi Gras 
8th Street  and  
Dinner 
4:00 pm in the 
Lounge 

25 

Breakfast 
in the Lounge 
9am—11am 

26 27 
 

28 29   

The New Cards are BLUE 
Membership renewals for 2024-25 are  

Life Members - $53 
Regular Members - $98 

1 
Stephanie Kneeland 
Michael H Sullivan 
2 
Frank W Grover Jr 
Jonathan Rose 
3 
None 
4 
Christopher  
       Emerson 
Joseph Hodgkins 
5 
None 
6 
Jeremy W Beane 
Lewis A Kingsbury 
David McElwain 
7 
Kody MacKenzie 
Richard Patterson 
Stuart Wyman 
8 
Andrew Small 
Robert F Soule 

9 
James E York 
10 
None 
11 
Joseph DeRosa 
12 
Justyn Johnson 
13 
None 
14 
Mary Bailey 
15 
None 
16  
None 
17 
Shannon Fraser 
Charles F  
 Gableman III 
18 
Dan E Gurney 
Cyrus Kendrick 
19 
Diane Babine 

Timothy N Callan 
R Craig Rogers 
20 
Brian Medina 
21 
Nikki Flannery 
22 
None 
23 
Elizabeth Hudson 
Daniel L Smith 
Jessica Wooding 
24 
Douglas W  
 Burnham 
Harold E Loveitt Jr 
25 
Erica M Lee 
26 
Michael J 
 Kretchmer 
27 
Kenneth  
 Chamberland 
Sandra  
    Winters-Mattingly 
28 
Kenneth E Black  
Jeremy Greenleef 
29 
None 


